
 

 
 
 
 

28th April 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Planned Tube Strike : Tuesday 29th April – Thursday 1st May 2014 
 
I hope you enjoyed the Easter break and the spring sunshine. 
 
Unfortunately at present there is a planned tube strike due to take place from this evening, Monday 28th 
April 2014 and will end on Thursday 1st May 2014. 
 
We are planning to open the school as normal on both days and students are to arrive for the usual time of 
8.35am.  
 
Please ensure you contact the attendance officer if your child experiences difficulties in getting to school on 
time. 
 
Bank Holiday Monday 5th May 2014 and Early School Closure Friday 16th May 2014 
 
School will be closed on Monday 5th May 2014 due to the Bank Holiday. We will re-open as normal for all 
students on Tuesday 6th May 2014 at the start time of 8.35am for registration/assembly. 
 
In addition, the school will close early for all students at 1pm on Friday 16th May due to staff INSET. 
Student’s eligible for free school meals will be provided with lunch. All lessons will be shortened to enable 
the full range of five lessons to be taught. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Ms J. Heffernan 
Headteacher 
 


